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Directors Notes  

Happy New Year! (From the Gateway 
Regional Directors to all the Retreads)  We 
hope that you had a Very Merry Christmas 
with your families and friends.    As we ring in 
a New Year, it's also time to renew your 
membership. You can find a Membership 
Application on Page 11 of this newsletter.  
When you fill it out be sure to note that you 
and your spouse or significant other need to 
sign the application.  We need to have them 
on file at Gateway Region, signed by persons 
register with the club. 
 
Now that we are in the winter months, I know 
that some still ride your bikes, so be so very 
careful out there.  Road conditions can be full 
of hazards and you need to be mindful of the 
wind chill factor when riding in the cold air.  
When riding in the winter months, remember 
to layer up to keep from losing your body 
heat.  For those that put the bike away for the 
winter, be sure and winterize your gas and 
cover your bike. 
 
Once again E-15 gasoline is being push for 
year around use, so if you ride in the winter 
months be sure and check the octane rating 
of your fuel.  E-15 fuel can cause quite a bit of 
damage to carbureted and fuel-injected 
motorcycles. It can decrease the gas  mileage 
and reduce the  shelf life of gasoline you’re 
putting in your bike.  
 
Retreads travel through a great number of 
states to attend rallies and just for fun. I’m 
sure you have seen motorcycles go between 
cars of some multi-lane roads. It’s called lane 
filtering or spitting lanes.   
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It’s time to renew your memberships.   The Membership Application Form is on Page 11.  Be sure 

to complete all information and include your Email Address so we can update our records and 

include you on any important updates or new information. 
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Directors Notes-Cont. 
 

If you have been in California, Utah, 

Montana or Arizona these four states have 

lane filtering laws.  Lane splitting may be 

coming to our neighborhood.  H.B. 1755 

in Arkansas, H.B. 1046 in Missouri and 

H.B. 1454 in Tennessee are working on 

enacting lane filtering laws, so we may see 

this law go into effect in the future.  I will 

try and keep you with this change in 

highway laws for Arkansas and 

surrounding areas.  
 

Ride like the wind, and keep the 
shiny side up and be safe. 
 
Omar & Dorothy Crafton 
36 Waterfront Circle 
Lakeview, AR 72652 
Phone: 870-620-0025 
Email: gwregion@gmail.com 

Website:  gatewayregionalretreads.com 
 

 

Anniversaries 
 

January & February 2024 

        

  Edward & Irene Bacon Jan 23   

  Carl & Sharon Corwin Jan 13   

  Mike  & Rose Menou Jan 19   

  James & Shanett Rhow Jan 12   

  Tim & Karen Riggs Jan 07   

  Wayne & Linda Robison Feb 13   

  Lloyd  & Barbara Smith Feb 02   

  Bob & Nancy Clutter Feb 07   

  Ken & Patricia Radtke Feb 01   

  J. Darold & Maria Moody Feb 19   

        

 

 

Jan-Feb 

Birthdays 
 

 
    

  Brenda Askland Jan 20 

  Ed Dillivan Jan 10 

  Millie Hendrix Jan 02 

  Denise McDaniel Jan 19 

  Genita Miller Jan 16 

  Bobby Moore Jan 21 

  David Price Jan 30 

  Barbara Redwine Jan 24 

  Mary B. Staples Jan 26 

  Bill Bacon Feb 15 

  Donna Bacon Feb 15 

  Bob Clutter Feb 23 

  David   G Fontenot Feb 04 

  Lillian P. Fuerst Feb 22 

  Gary C. Grewell Feb 02 

  Roberta Hoy Feb 28 

  Danny McDaniel Feb 14 

  Maria Moody Feb 19 

  Ruth Moody Feb 21 

  Calvin Scroggs Feb 22 

    

Go to our website to the "What’s New" page and 
then Click on “Birthday” button to see current 
month birthdays.   
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North Arkansas Retreads 
El Chico Café 
 
Nov – Dec 2023 
 
The North Arkansas Retreads, like so many other groups have had a reduction of memberships.  
However, we are seeing an increase of new members and that is great news.   
  
YES, Margaret – there is a Spring Fling this year.   –  
 
We are having Spring Fling 2024 in Mountain View, AR.  The dates are June 6th – 8th.  There is a 
flyer in this newsletter on Page 9.   If you are going to want to stay in the cabins or rooms, be sure to 
tell them that you are with the Retreads.  Currently they have blocked all of the rooms and cabins for 
our group. They are also giving us a 10% discount on all the room and RV spots.  So call early for 
you reservations and please send in the Registration forms as soon as you can so we can make 
plans based on the number of Retreads coming. 
 
 
Omar & Dorothy Crafton 
Acting N. Ark State Reps 
870-620-0025 
Email:  gwregion@gmail.com 
 

 
 

Salina Retreads 
IHop, Diamond Drive, Salina, KS 
 
In November we had three members and one guest.  The birthday person was Shirley.  We had a 
pleasant get together.  Dan had to have emergency surgery on November 8th.  He had a septic 
infection in his left shoulder.  He was in the hospital for nine days. We have had a lot of doctor’s 
appointments all month and a lot of in home visits by the nurse and PT people.   He is now on oral 
antibiotics which is helping a lot.  He was told that it may be a year before they can do surgery to 
repair the damage in his shoulder. 
 
We did not have a December meeting due to all the places we had to be for doctor’s appointments.  
Hope everyone has a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
Be safe on the roads while traveling. 
 
Salina Area Reps 
Dan and Shirley Jones 

 

 

  

 

North Arkansas Retreads® 
 

North Arkansas Retreads® 

mailto:gwregion@gmail.com
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